

## Superintendent's Email – June 29, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

I know that many of you have had more questions than we have been able to answer. Once again, new information came out today from the Governor. The new Executive Order says that in-person, face-to-face school will be delayed until August 17th. If you heard the press conference, it was also said that that date could possibly be extended depending on the pandemic circumstances.

At this time, we are still *considering* starting on August 5th with online school to begin learning for our students. As we get more information, we will continue to update you. Thank you for understanding as we try to digest and figure out this latest news and situation.

Sincerely, Debbi Burdick, Ed.D., Superintendent